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We as Oregonians already have so many laws surrounding water that are never 

enforced,  and we all know state employees are not competent enough to keep 

anyone or there water safe so this legislation amounts to nothing more that empty 

virtue signaling to make up for past and ongoing incompetence and failures by the 

State of Oregon. 

Vote no1 


